
 
 

 

Church Announcements 

23rd  March, 2025 
 

1. Next Saturday, 29
th
 March there will be a Lenten Retreat in Hindi in our 

Parish Church, from 9.00 AM, until 5.00 PM. The main Preacher will be Br. 

Vicky D’Cruz. Registration begins at 8.30 AM without fees, but participants 

may contribute voluntarily. There will be no Adoration and Evening Mass in 

the Church that evening. 

Other Lenten Retreats: 

On 5
th
 April, Saturday, in English 

Animation: Br. Vicky Daga 

2. Lenten Retreat in Bengali will be conducted on 29
th
 & 30

th
 March at Holy 

Child School Auditorium, CIT Road, Kolkata, by Fatima Charismatic Prayer 

Group. Details are on the Notice Board.   

3. A Vocational Guidance Programme is being jointly organised by Salesians of 

Don Bosco of Kolkata Province and the Diocese of Krishnagar, for boys and 

girls who appeared for Class 10 and Class 12 Board Exams this year, and are 

interested in Religious Life. The camp will be at Sanjivani, Krishnagar, from 

3
rd
 to 5

th
 April. Those interested may get in touch with the Parish Priest by 

28th of March 2025. See the Notice Board for details. 

4. Calcutta Deanery in collaboration with Howrah-Hooghly Deanery too is 

organizing a “Come and See cum Vocation Promotion Camp” for Catholic 

Christian boys studying in  Class X and XII, on 4th (Friday) of April to 6th 

(Sunday) of April 2025 at Seva Kendra, Kolkata.  Interested boys may get in 

touch with the Parish Priest by 28th of March 2025. 
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